PROFESSIONALGARDENERS' GUILD



Do you have a job vacancy to advertise?

When advertising for a Professional Gardener, why not use their own Magazine and Newsletter. Both offer excellent value for money and by advertising you are also helping to support the Professional Gardeners Guild.

Publishing a total of 8 times a year, both the Newsletter and the Professional Gardener magazine are a great place to promote jobs to members as you know they will be reading them.

Published in January, February, April, May, July, August, October, November



Both the newsletter and *The Professional Gardener* magazine are printed in full colour and contain up-to-date news and information making them an ideal place for your job ads

Please check the website www.hall-mccartney.co.uk for **The Professional Gardener and The Professional Gardeners' Guild Newsletter** for up to date copy deadlines and publication dates.



For further details please contact Maz
Tel 01462 896688
Email maz@hall-mccartney.co.uk
pgg@hall-mccartney.co.uk
www.hall-mccartney.co.uk